
John J. Barnosky Joins Maurer
Foundation Board of Directors
Farrell Fritz is pleased to announce that John (Jack) Barnosky
has joined the Maurer Foundation’s Board of Directors.

Barnosky, a partner in the firm’s Uniondale office, practices
trust  and  estate  law,  concentrating  on  estate  planning,
probate  and  administration  of  estates  and  trusts,  and
taxation. He also represents clients in litigated trust and
estate matters, including will contests, disputes over the
validity of trusts, contested accounting proceedings, and tax
disputes  before  the  Surrogate’s  Courts  and  other  courts
throughout New York. In addition to his work at Farrell Fritz,
he is a frequent lecturer at New York State Bar Association
seminars on trust and estate practice and has written articles
published in the New York Law Journal, The Nassau Lawyer, and
the Journal of the Suffolk Academy of Law. Barnosky is a past
chair of the trust and estate committee of the Nassau County
Bar Association as well as Chair of the Trust and Estate
section of the New York State Bar association.

Barnosky, a Halesite resident, earned his LL.M. from New York
University School of Law, his J.D. from St. John’s University
School of Law and his A.B. from Assumption College.

The Maurer Foundation, established in 1995, is a 501(c)(3)
not-for-profit based in Melville, NY. The Foundation’s mission
is to save lives through breast health education that focuses
on breast cancer prevention, early detection, risk reduction
and healthy lifestyle choices.
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